Harvard Pilgrim Health Care 1 Wellness Way Canton, MA 02021 harvardpilgrim.org



Congratulations on Being Named to the 2024 Harvard Pilgrim Health Care Physician Group Honor Roll

Dear Clinical Leadership team at Acton Medical Associates,

We are pleased to share the news that Acton Medical Associates has been named to the 2024 Harvard Pilgrim Health Care Physician Group Honor Roll with Distinction. Congratulations!

Harvard Pilgrim's Honor Roll methodology evaluates your Local Care Unit's (LCU) performance on 15 HEDIS measures in the domains of acute, chronic, and preventive care. (Please see the attached performance report for details.) Commercial¹ physician groups with performance in the Top 25th percentile of physicians rated nationally on these measures are named to the Honor Roll.

You can find more details about the 2024 Honor Roll on the <u>HPHC Physician Group Honor Roll</u> page on our provider website and in the January issue of <u>Insights and Updates for Providers</u>, Point32Health's online provider newsletter.

Harvard Pilgrim will be issuing a press release announcing the Honor Roll. Additionally, we have publicized your LCU's quality recognition in our Provider Directory.

If your group would like a paper copy of the certificate, please reach out to us at HPHC NMM@HarvardPilgrim.com and include the appropriate mailing address.

Thank you for your contributions toward providing the highest quality of care to our members.

Sincerely,

Raj Hazarika, MD

Chief Medical Officer, Commercial Products

Attachments: Honor Roll Certificate, LCU Performance Report, Press Release cc: Ashley Lavelle, Janis Farrow Pochini

¹Commercial products include HMO, POS, and Marketplace products in Massachusetts, Maine, and New Hampshire.